Howes Newsletter Friday 3rd July



We would like to say a very big well done to all the children who have continued to work hard at home. We know how hard it is to be away from school and all your friends. Hopefully we will all be back together again soon.

Thank you to all families for keeping in touch with us. We love to receive photos of work completed at home and we are always happy to have a chat with you on the phone.

We have been very pleased to welcome back Year 6 pupils this week.

We would like to remind you that we need one week's notice for a child to return to school.

School Timetable for Week Beginning 6th July

Monday 6th: Nursery (9.15am-12pm) and Reception pupils (9.15am – 3 pm); Year 6 (9am-3.15pm) **Tuesday 7th**: Nursery (9.15am-12pm) and Reception pupils (9.15am – 3pm); Year 6 (9am-3.15pm)

Wednesday 8th: Year 1 (9.15am-3pm); HIU pupils (9.15am – 3.15pm); Year 6 (9am-3.15pm)

Thursday 9th: Year 1 (9.15am-3pm) and HIU pupils (9.15am – 3.15pm)

Friday 10th: Year 1 (9.15am-3pm) and HIU pupils (9.15am – 3.15pm)

Our key worker group continues as normal.

The school is closed to all other pupils.



Retirement news

Mrs Henshaw and Mrs Devall will both be taking early retirement at the end of term.

We would like to take this opportunity to thank them for all their hard work at Howes over many years. They will be greatly missed by our whole school community. We wish them a very happy and relaxing retirement.

Please email us photos or video messages for Mrs Henshaw and Mrs Devall's retirement cards.

New classes for September!

Have you found out yet who your new teacher is?

If not, go to our YouTube channel https://www.youtube.com/channel/U
CXFDF-MyhSrHoeo8jlqAwzg and find out! The teachers have set you some challenges. Some of the resources for the challenges are on our Working at Home website page.

Toyour new

TERM DATES: The last day of term is Friday 17th July. Following the latest Government advice, school will then be closed until 1st September.



How to contact us

We are still here to support all our pupils and families. Please don't hesitate to contact us if you need help with home learning, well-being or you would just like a chat to keep in touch.

Phone: 02476 411711 or email the school office for general enquiries: Howes@howes.coventry.sch.uk.

You can also call Mrs Bollands on 07921844290 or our Learning Mentors, Mrs McKenzie (07985320902) and Mrs Sharma (07947 134448) between 9am and 4pm.